
visit us at seattle.gov/parks

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 25, 2019
6 – 8 P.M. 
HIAWATHA COMMUNITY CENTER, 2700 CALIFORNIA AVE SW, SEATTLE WA 98116

WE NEED YOUR INPUT FOR THE NEW 
HIAWATHA PLAYFIELD PLAY AREA
Seattle Parks and Recreation is planning to relocate 
and replace the play area at Hiawatha Playfield. The 
project will transfer the location of the play area from 
the north end of the park to the grass area just south 
of the wading pool. The project includes new play 
equipment and restoration of the old play area site. It 
will improve visibility and access for all. 

Community involvement is essential in developing 
this new play area, and we need to hear from you. 
Please join us to learn about the plans and provide 
your play area input. Following this October meeting, 
we will develop site and play equipment options. These 
options will be presented at a second community 
meeting. The preferred design will be presented at a 
third and final community meeting.

Join us at the upcoming Hiawatha Halloween Carnival!

COME FIND OUR BOOTH AT THE 
HIAWATHA COMMUNITY CENTER’S 
HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL
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For questions about the project or if you need an interpreter 
or accommodations please contact:

Ed.pottharst@seattle.gov 

206-386-4232

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/hiawatha-play-area-relocation


